
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Our ref: TS/EJL/CHO001/001 
 
 
9 February 2012 
 
 
Mr P Joseph 
t/a T-Zone 
445 North End Road 
Fulham 
London 
SW6 1NY 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Our Client: Ms Jade Choughari 
Production Notice – s.10 National Minimum Wage Act 1998 
 
We have been instructed to act on behalf of your former employee, Ms Jade Choughari.   Ms Jade 
Choughari was employed by you from 1 April 2010 until 8 November 2011.  
 
Our client is concerned that she was remunerated at a rate below the national minimum wage.   
We hereby give you notice, on behalf of our client to produce, and to allow our client to inspect, 
examine and copy any relevant records pertaining to the hours worked by our client between 
1 April 2010 and 8 November 2011 
 
This request is made in accordance with s.10 of the National Minimum Wage Act 1998. 
 
We look forward to receiving notification of the place and time at which the relevant records 
will be produced within 14 days of your receipt of this letter.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Tom Street & Co 


